CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



August 10, 2012

Levi Valdez, P.E. George T. Rodriguez Development Consultants 12800 San Juan NE Albuquerque, NM 87123

Re: San Clemente Apartments, Traffic Circulation Layout (G14-D006A)

Dear Mr. Valdez,

It has recently come to our attention that your professional engineering license has expired. Per the *Development Process Manual*, Chapter 23, Section 7, Part F, a Traffic Circulation Layout must be stamped by an Architect or Engineer licensed in the state of New Mexico. Until your license is current, the above referenced plan cannot be reviewed. Once this situation has been corrected, please restamp, sign, and date the plan and re-submit for review.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3991.

Albuquerque

Sincerely,

NM 87103

Kristal D. Metro, P.E.

Traffic Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

www.cabq.gov

C: File